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Tuesday 1st October – Rugby Festival at 3:30pm 

Thursday 4th October – Matthew Ross in from Crowden to work with Yellow Class 

Friday 4th October – Harvest Festival in Church at 10am 

Monday 7th October – Evangelical Church visit 

Thursday 10th October – World Mental Health Day 

Thursday 17th October – Year 6 Safe for Autumn 

Thursday 17th October – School Association Meeting at 3:15 in school 

Friday 18th October – Individual photographs 

Monday 21st October – Parent Consultation Day 

Thursday 24th October – Archdeacon to visit Mottram 

Friday 25th October – PRIDE Assembly 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A great big thank you 

to the School 

Association and to all 

who came to support 

the School Fair – 

despite the weather 

we raised an amazing 

total of £620! 

Can you spare half an hour to an hour to help clean in the church on a 

Friday? If so, please contact Jacky on 07791517468 – thank you! 

Well done to the girl’s 

football team who 

represented Mottram 

brilliantly.  They had such a 

wonderful time and didn’t let 

the rain, or score dampen 

their spirits! 
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September has been a busy month! 

We would like to say a great big thank you to all those parents and carers who 

came along to our AcSEED assembly – it was a real celebration! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We recognise at Mottram how important the wider curriculum is, so we were 

thrilled this month when Year 6 developed new skills at Robinwood and 

achieved their Level 1 and 2 with Bikeabilty.  We ask if your child would like to 

ride their bike to school that they MUST wear a helmet – the bikes can be 

stored in the car park, but you must bring in a lock.  We have spaces for up to 5 

bikes at the moment.  

 

 

 

 

We are very proud to announce that Arran in Year 5 has won The Young Poet 

Award which means we have won a Poetry Workshop.  Arran was the chosen 

winner out of several Tameside schools – Brilliant Work Arran, we can’t wait for 

Conrad Burdekin to come in and help us celebrate this achievement.  

 

 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support   

 Mrs Scattergood and the Mottram Team. 

Thank you to those who have been collecting 

Aldi stickers – School Council would like me to 

say keep collecting! 


